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CLIENT ALERT 
 

NEW JERSEY SALES TAX 
 
 
 
The New Jersey Sales and Use Tax will decrease to 6.875% beginning on January 1, 2017. All businesses 
required to collect and remit sales and use tax should be sure all point-of-sale systems, accounting programs, 
etc. used to calculate sales and use tax are updated with the new rate on January 1, 2017.  
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Disclaimer: This e-mail represents a general overview of tax developments and should not be relied upon without an 
independent, professional analysis of how any of these provisions may apply to a specific situation. 
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